
             NEWSLETTER 7 28th March 2023   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 DIARY DATES 

March 2023 
28 CAB Cost of Living online session from 7.00 pm 
29 Year 3 parents’ assembly 
30 Year 4 parents meeting re Hudnall trip @5.30pm 
31 Easter Egg Raffle Draw 
31 Last day of term -1.30 pm finish 
 

April 2023 
17 INSET day- school closed 
18 First day back for children 
19 Year 6 K’Nex challenge 
19 FHSA meeting @7.30pm 
21 Hot Dog Friday 
25 Year 5 cake sale for years 4 and 5 
 

May 2023 
1 Bank Holiday 
5 FHSA fun trail linked to Baldock Festival from 3.20 
pm 
5 Preloved uniform sale from 3.00pm 
6 King’s Coronation 
8 Bank Holiday linked to Coronation 
9-12 KS2 SATs  
9-12 Year 4 Hudnall Park one night residential 
15 EYFS and Year 6 class photos 
17 EYFS trip to Herrings Green Farm 
18 Year 6 PGL Parents meeting 
19 Year 3 trip to Celtic Harmony 
22-26 Arts Week 
29-2 Half term 
 

June 2023 
5 INSET day 
9 Year 6 KTS Olympic Event 
12-16 Year 5 afternoon swimming sessions 
12-16 Year 1 Phonics Screening 
14-16 Dog’s Trust sessions 
16 Non-uniform day 
22 Year 2 to Marston Vale 
22 Year 6 performance to parents @6.00pm 
26–30 Year 6 PGL Residential 
30 Year 1 to Rye Meads 
 

July 2023 
3-7 Sports week 
3-4 Bounce workshops 
7 Sports day 
8-9 FHSA Camp Out 
10-11 Reports sent out 
11 Whole school photo 
13 Transition Day 
18 Year 2 performance to parents @2.30pm 
21 Last day of term- 1.30 finish. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Egg Raffle- Tickets for the School Council’s raffle 
will be on sale until the end of tomorrow (Wednesday 
29th March). There is no limit on how many tickets can 
be purchased however winners are limited to 2 eggs 
per person. Any donations of chocolate Easter eggs 
would still be greatly appreciated – please drop off at 
the school office. The raffle will be drawn on Friday 
and eggs distributed to winners after lunch. 

FHSA update- The Friends are working on events for 5th 
May and the Summer Camp Out. They will be holding 
a planning meeting on 19.4.23 at 7.30pm- all welcome. 

Science Week- The activities organised across the 
school by Miss Childs were a great success. Thank you 
to the FHSA for funding the planetarium and to all the 
parents who came in to share with children across the 
school their STEM role.   

Sports update- We continue to take part in local 
sporting activities, fixtures and competitions. It was 
the netball team’s chance to shine last week. They 
played 7 other local teams and won the tournament! A 
new impressive shield has been added to our trophy 
cabinet! Well done girls and the staff ‘coaching team’!  

 
Hartsfield 40th Anniversary 
Hartsfield School opened in September 1983 and so to 
celebrate 40 years, we are having a whole school 
photograph taken and we will have inflatables in 
school on 11th and 12th July. We are aiming to complete 
a whole school piece of art as part of our Arts Week at 
the end of May.  
As an aside, Weston Way Nursery will be celebrating 
their 90th Anniversary on 30th June. Details will be 
shared nearer the time.  
 
Goodbye and thank you. Sadly, Mrs Moyser, teaching 
assistant, is leaving us on Friday. Although Mrs Moyser 
has only been with us a short while, she has made a 
real impact in Year 6 and will be missed. We wish her 
well in her new endeavours.  
Mr Moye has kindly agreed to do some additional 
hours in the summer term to help cover in Year 6.   
 
Easter break 
Remember that we finish at 1.30 pm on Friday 31.3.23. 
The children’s first day back will be Tuesday 18th April.  
I hope everyone has a great break in readiness for the 
action- packed summer term.  
 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Philippa Smith and the Hartsfield Team 

 

 
 

 


